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Statement: 

Japan appreciates the leadership by Jamaica and New Zealand as the chair and the task lead.  

 

Japan had to postpone GGIM Working Group Disasters Conference in Tokyo, which was 

originally planned in February, 2020. Japan appreciates kind understanding from our guests, 

such as Tonga as the co-chair of GGIM, China as the vice president of GGIM-AP, and 

Indonesia among other guests. Japan renews its determination to work together with our 

GGIM colleagues to make progress. 

 

Japan would like to welcome any Member States and other bodies to participate in the 

Working Group on Geospatial Information and Services for Disasters. 
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